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Talent Infinity Announces Resignation of Director 

For Immediate Release (Not for Dissemination in the USA) 

VANCOUVER, BC/ STOCKWATCH/ November 4, 2024 –  Talent Infinity Resource Developments 

Inc. (CSE:TICO, “Talent” or the “Company”) announces the resignation of Mr. Brendan Purdy as a 

director of the Company effective October 31, 2024.  Mr. Purdy shall continue to offer legal services to 

the Company through his law firm, FishPurdy LLP. 

 

The Company would like to thank Mr. Purdy for his many years of service and particularly his expert 

guidance during the listing and going public process.  Mr. Purdy leaves his role as a director with the 

Company to focus on his expanding law firm and his increasing professional commitments; Derrick 

Gaon, CEO stated “We wish Brendan the best in all his future endeavours and look forward to 

continuing to work with Brendan and his team at FishPurdy LLP in further developing the Company.”  

 

Talent Infinity Resource Developments Inc. 

Contact: Derrick Gaon, CEO 

Telephone: (416) 904-1478 

About TICO 

Talent Infinity Resource Developments Inc. is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration and 

development of critical mineral properties. The Company is based in Vancouver, B.C. and holds an option over the Wildcat 

Property located in British Columbia.  The Company also has a signed letter of intent with Premier Silver Inc. for a transaction 

that is still pending. 

 

Disclaimers 

This news release contains forward-looking statements based on assumptions and judgments of management regarding 

future events or results. Such statements are subject to a variety of risks and uncertainties which could cause actual events 

or results to differ materially from those reflected in the forward-looking statements. The company disclaims any 

intention or obligation to revise or update such statements. For a description of the risks and uncertainties facing the 

Company and its business and affairs, readers should refer to the Company's Management's Discussion and Analysis and 

other disclosure filings with Canadian securities regulators which is posted on www.sedarplus.ca. This news release does 

not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities described stateherein and accordingly 

undue reliance should not be put on such. No regulatory authority accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this release. The Company does not undertake to update this news release unless required by applicable law. 
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